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Dear members of the GSB, G S B

the Quality Committee Aluminium needs you! INTERNATIONAL
With the election of Thomas Lendl - IGP as Goatad Aluminiyen & Steel
Chairman of the Quality Committee Aluminium, a Approved Quality.

seat for a material manufacturer has become
vacant on the Quality Committee Aluminium, which
is now to be filled.

Your GSB Team

The GSB and the Quality Committee Aluminium are Looking
For You!
What kind of qualifications you should contribute:

= Experience in the field of powder or paint technology.

- Industry knowledge

= Interest in technical content

- Willingness to take an active role in discussions and working groups
= Strong communication skills and openness

What the Quality Committee Aluminium offers:

= Interdisciplinary exchange on all aspects of the coating of aluminium

- Broad network

= Participation in defining the technical content of the Quality Regulations
= Participation in round robin tests

= Exchange of knowledge

-> Working and discussing on an eye-to-eye level

Everyone interested will be invited as a guest to one of the next meetings of the Quality
Committee Aluminium, because in person everyone can get best impression.

We look forward to receiving your application. Please send it via email to Ms. Simone Liem
Simone.Liem@gsb-international.de

Technology

Katrin Schleicher is looking forward to your suggestions for topics and questions around the



field of technology:

katrin.schleicher@gsb-international.de

Editorial Office / Business & Marketing

For general questions or suggestions regarding GSB NEWS as well as topic requests on the
subjects business and marketing, Philipp Mader is your contact person:

philipp.mader@gsb-international.de
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